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 Leinster Branch Annual General Meeting
in Baldoyle Badminton Centre

To all Members,								March 27th 2024
 	
Notice is hereby given for the Leinster Branch Annual General Meeting scheduled for Sunday 21st  April at @ 1.00pm in Baldoyle Badminton Centre.

The Agenda and Reports listed below will be available to view on the website (www.leinsterbadminton.com) by April 20th 2024, at the latest. 
Presidents Report  					Chairperson’s Report 
Honorary Treasurers Report 				CAC’s Report
Leagues and Cups Committee report			Badminton Premier League Report	
Leinster Masters Working Group Report		Leinster Senior Team Report	
Leinster Senior Tournaments				Youth Activities Committee Report	
Dublin Schools Report					Baldoyle Centre Committee Report	
Baldoyle Bar Committee Report			Midland BC Report
Draft Accounts 2023 					Draft Minutes of 2023 General Meeting 

Vacancies on Executive Committee:
Retiring Officers and members of the Executive  offering themselves for re-election are:
President David Murphy has served one term and is eligible for re-election.
Ordinary Members Simon Keane and Steven Corrigan were co-opted to the Executive in April 2023 for one year and are now eligible for re-election.
Retiring Officers and members of the Executive not offering themselves for re-election are :
Honorary Treasurer Grainne Kinnerk has served two consecutive terms and is not eligible for election.
Liza O’Rourke and  Joe Wright have served two consecutive terms and are not eligible for election.
Vice President Breda Connolly has served 2 terms and is eligible for re-election.

Nominations are required for President, Vice President, Honorary Treasurer  and 4 executive members.
Nomination forms are attached. Completed forms must be received by General Secretary on or before April 11th 2024.

Voting-for the attention Club Secretaries
Under Rule 2.13.1  only the designated member of the club can vote at General Meetings.  In the absence of any indication to the contrary it is understood that the Club Secretary will be the voting representative.  If you wish to appoint a substitute to vote, this must be advised to me in writing /by email ( to generalsecretary@lbbui.ie) before the start of the meeting and at the latest by 12.00 noon.
 
We look forward to seeing you at this meeting. If you have any queries please contact the  email  below .

Yours sincerely,
Betty Luttrell 
 Acting General Secretary
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